
Thank you for booking into our holiday program. To streamline the
process of signing in and out

your child we now have an online system.
Prior to your child commencing at our holiday program, it is really

important that you go online to
Kelly Sports www.kellysports.com.au and update your Electronic Sign

in/out Pin, as you will need
this to sign in and out your kids from our program. The instructions for

changing your Pin can be
found below.
Please note:

● The Pin is shared between the primary and secondary caregivers so
when the Pin is

updated please make sure the new Pin is communicated.
● Please ensure that anyone else who will be dropping off or picking up

your child are
either listed as an emergency contact or alternative pickup person or

please email or call
to let us know if somebody else is picking up your child. This will be

logged in our system.
When you arrive at Kelly Sports, our team will be available to help you

out.
We look forward to seeing you at Kelly Sport in the holidays.
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